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COVID-19 

Cleaning is a safety issue 
We continue to receive concerns from members regarding COVID-19 cleaning regimes. 

To enable us to pressure management to address these issues we need timely and accurate 
information about cleaning and issues at your station. This includes both indoor and 
outdoor, public and staff areas, as well as barriers and surrounds.  

Please complete the form below, and either take a photo and text it to 0400 092 807 or 
email to safety@rtbuvic.com.au.  

If you have any queries, please contact the RTBU officials as below. 

 

Date: ___  / ___ / 2020 

Shift: Early  /  Mid  /  Late 

Location: ________________________ 

 
Barrier Gate Cleaning (please circle) 
The Myki touch-pads on the barriers 
were cleaned: 

• Not at all 
• Once 
• Twice 
• More than three times 

On my shift I observed the barriers being 
cleaned: 

• Not at all 
• Once 
• Twice 
• More than three times 

Station Cleaning (please circle) 
On this shift the office including desk and 
shared meal and toilet facilities have been 
cleaned: 

• Not at all 
• Once 
• Twice 
• More than three times 

 
Numbers using facilities 
What other grades/classifications utilise 
your meal and toilet facilities? 
_______________________________ 
_______________________________ 

How many other employees share these 
facilities per day? (approximately) 

_______________________________

 
I wish to raise the following concerns regarding cleaning at my station: 
____________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________ 

 

For more information and support contact: 
Vik Sharma   Vic Moore 
0413 363 923  0400 092 807 
 


